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è Drainage Works on the total area covering our current ‘Back Pitches’

Baltinglass GAA Club is planning to carry out substantial works on the ‘Back Pitches’ of our Grounds at 

Newtownsaunders, Baltinglass.

è Levelling of the total area covering our current ‘Back Pitches’

Then:

The proposed works consists of:

è Creating two new pitches on the newly drained and levelled ground.                                                                    

Due to the huge increase in Juvenile and Adult Player Membership, our Club needs these two new 

pitches to facilitate the huge number of games being played on our grounds.

This Club Development Draw is an important part of how we will finance the project. Other critical items 

that we must be successful with are the applications we will be making for Grant Funding – to Wicklow 

Partnership Leader Program, Sports Capital Grant Program etc.

We appeal to all our great Supporters, all our Adult Players Male & Female, All Parents of our Juvenile 

Players and our Committee to fully support this important fundraiser. Please do your best to purchase and 

or sell the tickets enclosed with these drawings of the planned works. 

Your support is really needed and appreciated.

To achieve the completion of this ambitious Development Program we need to ensure we have the 

Funding robustly planned and delivered before we commence works.

Go Raimh Míle Maith Agaibh – Baltinglass GAA Club Finance Committee. 

è Creating a 1 KM+ walkway around the circumference of our full grounds – which will be an excellent 

amenity. (Marked in light blue on the attached drawings.)

è Building a ‘Kicking Wall’ and Skills Area – when complete this will be a great asset to further develop 

the skills of Gaelic Football with all our players – Male & Female, Juveniles & Adults.

è Building a Roadway around the back of the current stand and going out our second gateway onto the 

road. This will accommodate a circular one-way traffic system and improve the safety of traffic 

movement at our grounds. (Marked in green on the attached drawings.)

Proposed Development Works 
at Baltinglass GAA Club Grounds
(As Outlined in Coloured Drawings Overleaf.)

thDraw takes place on 5  November 
please return your tickets and monies to 

Patterson's Butcher Shop, Anne Whelan or Con Murphy.
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PATHS SHOWN IN  BLUE
NEW ROAD IN GREEN
AND TERRACE IN BLUE
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